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Dear Parents,                        6th September, 2016 

 

On the reverse of this letter, please find a list of available clubs for this term and which year group they 

will be for.  After school clubs are for children in Years 1 to 6 (not Reception children).  Please discuss with 

your child/children which clubs they would like to take part in, fill in their first and second choices on the 

reply slip and return the slip to school by Thursday, 8th September.  Please check that your child chooses a 

club for the year group they are in, not their class number.  The selection will be based on a ‘names in a hat’ 

system with any remaining children being placed on a waiting list.  Your child/children will then be informed 

by Monday, 12th September whether or not they have been successful in gaining a place for the club. 

 

Clubs will start week beginning 12th September.  Cooking will have limited places and there will be a charge of 

£2.00 per session to cover the cost of ingredients.  Choir is by audition only and Mrs. Harrison will shortly 

provide details about auditions and when choir will start.   Miss Bennett will do Tag Rugby this half term and 

Football next half term.  This ties in with the interschool competition dates.  Details of football will be 

circulated later.   

 

We are continuing to offer after school clubs organised by Premier Sport.  This half term, these are 

Archery on a Monday for Years 3 and 4 and a Jolly Olly Soccer Club on a Thursday for Years 1 and 2.  After 

half term, there will be a Dodgeball Club for Years 5 and 6 on a Monday and on a Thursday, a Gymnastics 

Club for Years 1 and 2.  These will be led by professional coaches from ‘Premier Sport’ who run coaching and 

clubs in many schools within Cambridgeshire and nationally.  These sessions will incur a cost and bookings will 

only be taken online.    PLEASE SEE DETAILS ON THE SEPARATE SHEET. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

N. Bayes (Mrs.) 

Deputy Headteacher  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name of Child: …………………………………………………………………………………….............   Class: …………….. Year: ……………. 

 

 

First Choice Club: …………………………………………..   Second Choice Club: …………………………............. 


